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SVS-04-19 

7/19/2019 

TO: ALL ISUZU DISTRIBUTORS AND SERVICE DEALERS 

SUBJECT: UPDATED FUEL SUPPLY AND RETURN LINE BANJO BOLT FOR ALL 4JJ1 ENGINES 

 

Isuzu Motors America, LLC strives to keep information up to date for our network. There has been a recent 

update regarding the fuel supply and return line banjo bolt for all 4JJ1 engines. Please see pictures below. 

The new Banjo Bolt features a Boss in between the supply and return lines, which will require copper 

washers/gaskets to be installed on both sides of each fuel line. (Please note for purchasing and stocking, 

copper washers/gaskets needed).  

Please note the updated part number and quantities below. 
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